
 

 

 

 

25 March 2020 

Planning Board Meeting 

Meeting Opens: 7:01 PM 

Members Present: Dave LaBar, David Madden, Deb Johnson, John Rescigno, Kristina Brodie 

Members Absent: Ray Blake, Russ Carruth 

Board members vote for chair, secretary and alternates. Dave LaBar motions to vote in Kristina Brodie 

for secretary and Deb Johnson for chair, John Rescigno seconds this motion with all in favor. Deb 

motions to vote in Pam Hamel and Glen Hansen as Planning Board alternates, Kristina Brodie seconds 

this motion with all in favor. 

Board members review last meetings minutes, Kristina Brodie motions to accept the minutes, Dave 

Madden seconds this motion with all in favor. 

Board members discuss the proposed MIT camps next step, which is meeting with the Zoning Board. The 

Planning Board will meet with the Zoning Board on April 21 at 6:00 PM. 

Board members discuss the COVID - 19 pandemic and the effects it will have on public meetings. Deb 

will be emailing current regulations to the PB as liaison.  

No further business to be discussed.  

Dave LaBar motions to close the meeting at 7:24 PM, Kristina Brodie seconds this motion with all in 

favor. 


